From: Katherine Molle

Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 7:01 PM

To: Regional Clerk < ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca>

Subject: No to Hwy 413

Dear Mayor and City Councillors,

As long time residents of Vaughan, we ask you to please vote "Yes" to reverse the endorsement for the GTA West Corridor/ Highway 413 .

My husband and I are concerned with regards to the health implications for the surrounding residents and the environmental devastation this would have on our precious lands and natural habitats.

We hope as our city officials, you will respect our environment. Our future lives depend on a healthy environment both globally and locally!

Sincerely,

Robert Craig and Katherine Molle